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(Typewritten) (To Leonard L, Mackall)
FRCM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE OXFORD,

April 5, 1910.
Dear Mackall:

Many thanks indeed for the pamphletsy it is most kind of you.

Do let me kmow if you come to England this summer., It would be
a great pleasure to see you here.

I have that copy of Gesner which is a very interesting one. He
was an extraordinary character, it is remarkable that he should have been
able to get through such a volume of work before his farty-fifth year.

Sincerely yours,

w2 osler



